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NEWS

Films..

The Documentation Centre at ICSF is in the
process of preparing a video film on the role
and struggles of women fishworkers in
India. The film should be ready by the end of
this year. And we have received news of an-
other documentary film series being produced
by a Canadian cable network on women who
fish in marine areas. Thirteen half-hour epi-
sodes are being produced, and initially, it may
be restricted to North America. For more in-
formation you could contact Karen Janigan
(sangsara@ns. sympatico.ca).



